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The permit to purchase a firearm is unlawful as not only does it turn an inalienable 

right into a privilege,  but it requires non-existent training to obtain a non-existent 

permit.   This is a clear case of conspiracy to deprive citizens of inalienable rights,  

deprivation of rights under the color of law (both are felonious crimes), see 18 USC 

sections 241 and 242.  This also is a direct infringement of the 2nd Amendment and 

puts single mothers at risk of harm as thos bill would prevent them from purchasing a 

lifesaving tool due to the expense of training and permits. 

 

Anyone voting in favor of this bill violates their oath of appointment which clearly 

states an obligation to protect and defend the US Constitution.  


